
June 27, 2018  

Reminder: School Jerseys and medications:  

We still have a number of outstanding school jerseys/deposits that 

have not been returned to the office. If you still have a school jersey 

at home, please return it to the office tomorrow and pick up your 

deposit cheque/cash.  

Parents: For all students who have medication kept at the school, 

please ensure you pick it up today!!!  

Thank you & enjoy your summer! 

Latimer Road office 


